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May 27, 2016 

To:          Dan Pereira, Parks and Recreation Director    
From:     Buckner Creel 
             
Subject:  Use of the Brooks parking lot for a multisport court 
 
This memo confirms our recent conversation, during which we reviewed the discussions 
of the placement of a multisport court to the east of the Brooks Gymnasium.  At its 
meeting on January 8, 2015, the School Committee approved the placement of the 
proposed multisport court on the School property at the location shown on the materials 
submitted by Jonathan Dwyer, to the “left” (north) of the current blue Tot Lot 
playground and not in the Brooks parking lot. 
 
Discussions in preparation for and during that meeting, and in subsequent meetings 
during the Campus Master Planning effort, highlighted the shortage of parking spaces 
on the Ballfield Road campus.   
 
At its meeting on May 26, 2016, the School Committee confirmed its support for a 
multisport court located directly to the north of the current Tot Lot playground, and its 
unwillingness to take parking spaces out of use to provide a location for the proposed 
multisport court. 
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